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PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS  -Years 1 to 6 only 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are holding our parent consultation evenings next week giving you the opportunity to discuss progress and 
targets for your child(ren). This will be for Year 1 to Year 6 only. Early years will be arranged for a different time. 
Dates will be as follows;  
 

 Tuesday 27th February  - 3.30pm – 5:00pm  

 Wednesday 28th February  - 3:30pm - 6:00pm  
 
We will be using our online booking system again through ‘School Gateway’ for parents evening through our 
school cloud. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and receive an email 
confirming your appointments. It also allows you to make amendments to your bookings. 
 

Online appointments will open from 11:00am today and will close at 2:00pm on Tuesday 
27th February.  
 
To book appointments, parents will need to visit https://hanburysfarm.schoolcloud.co.uk   
(A short guide on how to make appointments is attached with this letter) 
 
Each appointment is for a 10 minute slot. If you think you require longer than this, please let the school office 
know before you book an online appointment.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to book an 
appointment on your behalf. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs N Gripton  
Executive Headteacher  
Federation of Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools      
  

https://hanburysfarm.schoolcloud.co.uk/

